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Dear families,
I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable mid-February break. 
March is full of important learning for your young scholars and I 
appreciate the effort you make each day to send them to school. Let’s 
keep up this collaboration in supporting your child’s learning! Please see 
the rest of the newsletter for important information. Mr. Wagner

Reading & Writing 
In reading, your child is 
becoming an avid reader, which 
means they’re becoming the 
kind of reader that simply 
cannot stop reading. They’re 
learning all about what true avid 
readers do.
In writing, your child is going to 
become a teacher, writing 
nonfiction chapter books about a 
topic they know ALL about, like 
soccer, Pokemon or barbies!

Math 
In math, your child is beginning 
to learn all about division. They 
started the year off learning 
about addition and subtraction and 
then moved into multiplication. 
Now, it’s time to learn the 
trickiest of them all - division. 
In order to be successful in 
these next units, your child 
must practice their addition, 
subtraction and multiplication 
facts at home. Please support 
this!

Reminders
PLEASE have your child do their homework at night - check the sight word choice board on 
their take home folder for sight word homework!
Last day of school before spring recess: March 29th
School resumes from spring recess on April 9th
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Wagner with any concerns! dwagner@psms29.org


